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The Arizona Financial Information System (AFIS) is the statewide financial system of record used by the Division 
to pay claims submitted by Qualified Vendors. The Arizona General Accounting Office (GAO) is the state Agency 
responsible for managing AFIS. Since April 2022, GAO has been working to modernize the infrastructure and 
processes used by AFIS to increase efficiency and improve usability. Part of this modernization includes a 
rebranding of AFIS to AZ360. During the transition period when AZ360 is brought online, there will be a brief 
period of time when the system will not be able to disburse payments. This period will last from October 13, 
2023, through October 16, 2023. Qualified Vendors who would normally expect to see payments for claims 
during this period should be aware that those payments may be delayed until up to October 20, 2023 due to 
the batching process. 
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